The vital role of professional
planners in building the homes we
need: letter from the Housing Minister
to the RTPI

The Housing Minister Matthew Pennycook has written to the President of the
Royal Town Planning Institute (RTPI) to convey a clear message on behalf of
government to professional planners.
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